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The African Fashion Show Denver 

In our 5th year in existence, we are expanding. I am happy to report The African Fashion Week 

Denver was successfully launched last year. In addition, an online memorabilia shop was opened. 

This has caps, cups, shopping bags and jackets with both African Fashion Show Denver /The 

African Fashion Week Denver logos.  

For the first time, The African Fashion Show Denver was held in Winter-Christmas season! Thanks 

goes out to all who made it possible, especially the kids! Christmas time is a time for family. We 

decided to have a family fashion show; parents with their children walked the runway. Thanks 

for gracing our runway! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New year! 

 

Edith Muyinda 

Founder of The African Fashion Show Denver and Africa Fashion Week Denver. 

 

 

 


